
Dear Parents and Carers of Y8 

Options 2025 

We would like to welcome you to our Options Information Evening on Tuesday 11th February 2025. 

During this session we would like all parents to join me in the main hall for a brief presentation on 

options and then spend some time visiting subject and course leaders to find out more information 

on the courses your son/daughter has expressed an interest in. 

We strongly encourage students to attend this event with you, as it builds directly on the work they 

have been completing in their RPS lessons recently. 

On arrival we will provide a programme setting out where each subject is based, and staff will be on 

hand to answers questions and present information on the courses they are offering in Key Stage 4. 

With so many people attending we would like to split the presentation in the main hall as follows: 

 
5.45pm 

 

 
Doors open 

 
6.00pm 

Main Hall: 
Presentation for tutor groups 

P1 / P2 / G1 / G2 / H1  

 
Students in H2 / D / C tutor groups to visit 

subject / course teachers 
 

 
6.30pm 

 
Students in H1 / P / G tutor groups 

to visit subject / course teachers 
 

Main Hall: 
Presentation for tutor groups 

H2 / D1 / D2 / C1 / C2 

 
6.30 – 7.30pm 

 
All students / parents to visit subject / course teachers to gather information and 

ask questions. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us for what is an important event in the Year 8 calendar, and we 

look forward to seeing you on the 11th. 

Simon Stocks  


